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MKL Association Board  
Members 
  
President  Austin 
Godfrey* 
Secretary  Tawnya 
Kabnick* 
Treasurer  Bobbi 
Coulter* 
Beaches & Docks Ruth 
Chaney 
Clubhouse  Joyce 
Murray 
Community Affairs
 Barbara Coe 
Grounds  Joan 
Haynsworth 
House Maintenance Bob 
Edgar 
Roads  Tim Lukacs 
Water  Rick Barrett 
  
* Lakeshore Co. Board Members 
  
Association Board Meetings: 
Nov. 3, 7:30 

  

Coming Events 

  

 Oct.. ?....TGIF (no volunteers!) 

 Oct 17...Steppers #1? 

 Oct. 26...Children’s Halloween 

       Party          

 Oct. 31...Halloween!  

 Nov. 14...Steppers #2?         

 Nov. 21…TGIF 

 Nov. 22…Fall Road Cleanup 

  

 Nov. 27 Happy Thanksgiving! 

 (clubhouse rental) 

 Dec. 5...Steppers #3? 

 Dec. ?...TGIF/Holdiay Crafts ? (no 

      volunteers!) 

 Dec. TBD....Community Holiday Open 

House 

      

 Dec. 31….New Year’s Eve 

             

Steppers: Contact Nancy Witwer  

or Mary Luberto to sign up!! 

 

Board Volunteers Wanted! 

 

Please let the Board know if you 

are interested in running for a 

position of leadership in our 

community. Self-nominations 

are welcomed!  Drop off your 

name in Secretary Tawnya 

Kabnick’s mailbox on Beach 

Trail. 

  

Farewell, Beach Season! 
  

With the Fall chill approaching it’s time to be winterizing boats by 

removing them from the water and storing them on the racks 

provided. A reminder that all boats must be labeled with a resident’s 

name or they will be removed and disposed of. 

Halloween is fast approaching, and we want our roads be clear for our 

trick-or-treaters. We will close Primrose to road traffic as we have in 

the past, and everyone is alerted to watch out for children on the 

roads. 

A reminder NEVER to park in the fire lanes under any circumstances. 

The commun-ity also plans to put up NO PARKING signs in hazardous 

roadside locations.  

  

     

  

  

Fall Road Cleanup Date Set 

  

Road Cleanup is scheduled for  

November 22nd this year. Roads 

Chair Tim Lucaks reminds 

residents not to pile leaves at 

roadside until the week before. 

And be sure your leaf or branch 

piles do not obstruct the road. 

  


